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You are invited to help shape North Cowichan’s 2025 budget at community meetings

Rob Douglas <rob.douglas@northcowichan.ca>
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Reply-To: Terri Brennan <terri.brennan@northcowichan.ca>

North Cowichan is hosting three community meetings to learn more about the 2025 budget and to hear feedback on municipal services and capital projects funded by
property taxes, user fees and other revenue sources. Residents, businesses, and community groups are all invited to attend.

Starting with the first community meeting on Tuesday, November 26, department business plans will be presented to Council, outlining projects for next year and budget
requests.

The meetings begin with an open house at 4:30pm, followed by a Special Committee of the Whole (presentation) at 6:00pm. All three meetings will have the same
presentation.

e Tuesday, November 26 at the Crofton Community Centre
¢ Tuesday, December 3 at the Cowichan Community Centre - Heritage Hall
e Tuesday, December 10 at the Chemainus Fire Hall

Feedback heard will help inform Council as they make difficult funding decisions beginning in January. Council will adopt the final 2025 budget in April of next year.
Learn more and ask questions at ConnectNorthCowichan.ca/budget-2025

Please feel free to share this information with others in your network who may be interested in attending.

Rob Douglas

Mayor
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